
 

 

New Business 

Department: Solid Waste        

Presenter(s): Michael Frue, Dane Pedersen 

Contact(s): Michael.frue@buncombecounty.org, dane.pedersen@buncombecounty.org  

 

Subject: Waste Pro contract modifications  

 

Brief Summary:  
At the Oct. 15th BOC Pre-meeting, Commissioners requested staff to draft language for the 
following modifications to the Waste Pro contract: 
 
1. Provide an option for citizens to lease bear-proof carts 
2. Provide a discount program for low-income, elderly individuals with difficult driveways    
 
 

 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action:  
Direct staff to update the Waste Pro contract to include the modifications listed above. 
 

 
 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendation: 
County Manager recommends as presented.  
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